STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF REPUBLIC OF SWITZERLAND AT THE 28TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(9th November 2017, Geneva)
1. Mr. President, Botswana warmly welcomes the delegation of the Swiss Confederation to the third cycle of the UPR process.  We thank the Delegation for their presentation of a comprehensive national report.
2. Allow me to express my country’s appreciation of the commitment which Switzerland continues to show in relation to issues concerning the promotion and protection of human rights, and indeed humanity in general, including through its foreign policy.
3. Botswana appreciates the extensive policy and legislative framework that Switzerland has put in place to protect not only the human rights of its own people, but to extend the same to resident foreign nationals.  In this respect, we would like to commend the Swiss government for taking into consideration the unique circumstances of female foreign nationals who are victims of domestic violence, and ensuring that their right of residence is not revoked because of a change in their marital status.
4. We have also noted other commendable key actions such as the adoption of a National Strategy on Addiction which addresses the challenges faced specifically by children and adolescents and the Old Age Provision 2020 aimed at ensuring financial stability and independence of older persons..
5. However, we believe that more can be done to address issues of racism, and therefore recommend the Swiss government to engage the various Cantons with a view to once again bringing an Anti-Discrimination Law before Parliament. 
6. We wish the Switzerland a very successful review outcome.
I thank you, Mr. President!
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